
Police  appeal  for  robbery
victims to come forward

Police are appealing for the victims of a robbery to come
forward following an incident which was captured on CCTV in
Calton Square on Friday 6th June.

The incident happened around 1.45pm when two males were robbed
at knife point by three suspects.

Both victims are described as white, around 16 years of age
and slim build. One had dirty blonde hair and was wearing a
black mod parker jacket and skinny jeans while the second was
wearing a black baseball cap, black jeans and a navy blue
hooded top.

Police are now appealing for the two victims,  or anyone who
witnessed this incident, to come forward.

PC Chris Docherty said: “We are keen to trace the two victims
to ascertain what was stolen from them and to help identify
the three suspects. Anyone with information should contact
police on 101 or the charity Crimestoppers on 0800 555 111.”
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